
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 9th June 2021 

 

Dear Reception-Year 1 Parents/Carers 

 

In order to support with the pre-reads for your child’s Read Write Inc learning, we have invested in 

online versions of these books through Oxford Owl: 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/  

 

Pre-reads are available for children in Red, Green, Purple, Orange, Yellow, Blue and Grey 

group.  Pupils in group Grey A, will not have a ‘pre-read’. 

 

Each Friday, your child will be allocated with their next book to read online ready for the following 

week.  This is known as the ‘pre-read’. We would appreciate your time to help your child to read 

this book for the following Monday. This will replace the paper book version that was previously 

sent home in bookbags.  

 

Children who read the pre-read at home are at an advantage and progress through the Read Write 

Inc groups quicker as they already have some understanding of the content.  

 

Log in details will be sent home in your child’s bookbag and the first book will be allocated on 

Friday 11th June.  

 

Please note: if your child is in the Grey A group, there are no pre-read books currently available 

either as paper copies or online. As soon as they become available, we will let you know.  

 

If you are unable to access the books online or have difficulty logging in, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher.  

 

Please see the following page for support with accessing Oxford Owl and Read Write Inc eBooks. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill      Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/ English Lead   Headteacher 

 

 

                                             

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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1. Click ‘Log in’ within the Oxford Owl for School section 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Make sure the ‘Student’ tab is highlighted and input your child’s username and password. You will then be 

prompted to type in the school code.  

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Click on the Read Write In Phonics eBook Library. You should then see your child’s allocated book to read for 

the coming week.  


